
 

 
 

 

Welcome to OU Children’s Physicians Neurosurgery Clinic 

 

 

We welcome you & your family to our services at OU Children’s Physicians 

Neurosurgery Clinic.  We are located in the OU Children’s Physicians Building at 1200 

N. Phillips Ave. on the corner of Phillips Ave. & 13
th

 Street 7
th
 floor Suite 7900.  

Enclosed are driving instructions from the various highways/expressways around the city. 

 

Our physicians and staff are eager to make your experience here as pleasant and 

comfortable as possible.  We are always open for suggestions and welcome your input at 

anytime. 

 

Please bring your child’s medical records; including lab results, growth charts and any X-

ray, CT Scans or MRI films/CD’s with you to the first visit.  This will help the specialist 

greatly in caring for your child. If you do not have the actual X-ray, CT Scans or MRI 

films/CD’s your child’s appointment will need to be rescheduled at a later date. If 

you need to cancel an appointment, please call us 24 to 48 hours in advance (except in 

emergency situations).  We always have other children waiting for appointments with our 

physicians. 

 

If you have Commercial, HMO, or PPO insurance coverage, you need to be prepared to 

pay for their services at each visit unless special arrangements have been made with our 

billing office. 

 

If your insurance coverage requires a referral before seeing specialists at OU Children’s 

Physicians or before having a procedure at OU Children’s Hospital, Please contact your 

primary care physician prior to your visit. 

 

Thank you for choosing one of our many physicians to take care of child’s health care 

needs. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

OU Children’s Physician’s Staff 

 


